
Images from our u3a Showcase event Saturday 1st July

The Management Committee take this opportunity to thank everyone who helped make the event such a success.  Early 
indications are that we had nearly 20 new members join u3a on the day and others promised to join on line via the website. 
Many of the 50 groups who supported the event were kept busy all morning. We hope all who attended had an enjoyable time. 












